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 We had  a fantastic second  West Coast Swing  class in July, taught by Ashley 
Byrd. Our Tri-Citities  dancers really proved and tested their dance skills with 
this West Coast Class. This is not an easy dance to learn, but they gave it their 
all and by the end of the class they were  comfortable with the six pattern 
count and the connection of  lead and follow. Ashley is a fantastic teacher. She 

loves to dance and she loves to teach! We look forward to having her teach some more classes in the near 
future for the Tri-Cities Chapter. 
     ▼Ashley’s West Coast Swing lesson 
▼Carol, the first lovely lady 

you see at the Chapter dances  

 
We would also like to thank Randy 
Goodfellow for being our DJ for the  
evening. We get two-for-one with Randy 
because he dances as well as DJ’s during the 
evening. When you have a DJ that dances, 
you know you’re going to hear some great 
dance music!                          ►►Randy►► 

 
The Tri-Cities Chapter is working on the 2019 dance calendar. We would 
love to hear from our members so you can let us know what dances you would like to see on the 
upcoming calendar. Please email me at sdunn6060@aol.com with any requests, or talk to any of the 
Board Members at any upcoming USA Dance Tri-Cities dances. We will do our best to honor your reqests.  
 
 If you are not following the the Tri-Cities Facebook page or the Chapter Website, please log on Facebook 
to follow. In addition to posting information in this Newsletter, we also post events and pictures on the 
website www.usadancetricitiesva.org.  Our Facebook page address for USA Dance Chapter #6060 – Tri-
Cities VA is as follows: https://www.facebook.com/search/top/?q=usa dance chapter %236060 - tri-
cities va. Having trouble? Just copy and paste the link into your Browser. 

 

 

***Reminder of Time Change*** 
 

Starting September 8, 2018 - The dance lesson will be from 7-7:45pm, followed by social 
dancing from 7:45 - 10pm. We will continue to have our dances on the second Saturday of 
every month at Wesley United Methodist Church 7:00 – 10:00 PM. 
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We hope to see all of you on the dance floor at our next dance on 
August 11, 2018!  Bring your best dance shoes, Steve Kirvan from 
7 Cities Ballroom from Williamsburg, VA, will make you dance 
steps that you never knew you could dance in the Hustle!  
 
August 11, 2018 Dance Information: 

7:30-8:15pm Hustle lesson by Steve Kirvan.   

8:15-10:30pm Social Dancing, Music by Jerry Scaglione. 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

                          

Snacks are welcomed and appreciated 

 

 

 

MORE FUN FROM JULY 

 

 

 


